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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome from the Chair of Governors 

On behalf of the Governing Board, congratulations on the upcoming start of your child’s primary school 

journey. To those who are new to the school, a very warm welcome to the Dalmain community. 

Those with children already at the school will know what a committed, professional and inspiring staff 

body the school has. Dalmain is proud to have a wonderfully diverse staff body comprised of highly skilled 

and caring educators. Dalmain also benefits enormously from its fantastic community – the parents, 

carers and families who support the school and help make Dalmain a very special place to be.  

The Governing Board is comprised of committed individuals with a range of relevant experience and 

expertise in areas such as law, HR, finance and safeguarding. Broadly, the Governing Board’s key areas of 

responsibility are to support the strategic management of the school, work with the senior leadership to 

ensure the performance of the school and quality of education, and to provide oversight of the school’s 

financial performance. We are privileged to support such a wonderful school, one which strives to provide 

the very best education possible to a vibrant and diverse student body. 

It has been terrific to see so many of the activities which help to enrich learning return this academic year, 

after two years during which COVID presented significant challenges. It is exciting to know that the core 

and wider curriculum will not just continue, but will evolve and improve even further next year as the staff 

team work to deliver learning experience which will help all children at Dalmain thrive.  

There are also opportunities for parents and carers to support in school activities and improvements. The 

school’s fabulous PTA, Friends of Dalmain, will be thrilled to hear from those wanting to get more 

involved. From supporting with eco improvements to the premises, putting on summer fairs, or being a 

class rep, there are multiple ways to get involved.  

I wish you and your child all the best for the Nursery introduction and an enjoyable summer ahead of an 

exiting start in September. 

Yours sincerely, 

Catriona Scott 

Chair of Governors, Dalmain Primary  
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